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Shire of Boddington, 

Bannister Rd., 

Boddington W.A. 6390 

ATT: Peter Haas 

 

Ref: A 1611 

Re: 745 Crossman Rd Crossman 

 

 

 

Dear Peter, 

 

With reference to your letter regarding our neighbours keeping their pet pigs, we nor our 

tenants have any objections. 

 

I am not familiar with the Shire’s by-laws with regards of any rulings on the above.  However 

may I point out errors in the letter from Damien and Kirsty. Their land is not 11.4664 ha, but 

11.4664 acres. The pig pen is within the flood line, and with the recent flooding, the pigs had 

to be brought up to higher ground, as the pig pen was inundated with the flood water. 

With recent documentations received stating the river being heritage aboriginal land, would 

a flooded pig’s pen have any bearing?  

 

I will leave all determination in your capable hands. 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Rachel Hyland 



 

 



 

 

 





 







 

 

 





 

 

 





 

 


